
From: Kelly Glaser 

Sent: 23 May 2018 10:29 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Zachary Scott; Ergon Project 

Subject: Re: Drawings required (2018/0905/P) - Flat 2, 112 Greencroft Gardens 

 Thanks Tony. I've spoken with our supplier and have updated below accordingly and will send 

updated drawings and TPO doc shortly.  

In addition to the challenges I've outlined over the risk of greenery spreading to the interior of the 

building because of the overlapping roof structure, I wanted to add another point. The roof of our 

structure is sloping with the highest point at 2.5m  at the front, sloping down to 2.165m at the back. 

This is already quite a low roof for Zack, who is 1.91metres tall. A sedum roof would need to slope 

further to drain water which would make it difficult for Zack to comfortable use the structure, and 

even more so  because we want to use the space to exercise in. Hope this is ok. We are happy to 

plan more plants in our garden or compensate in another way. 

 


